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PROPOSED TEXT FOR ARTICLE 4 OF CHAPTER V OF THE OPERATIVE 
SECTION OF THE DRAFT SOCIAL CHARTER OF THE AMERICAS

PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note Verbale 136/2010

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development, Secretariat of the Joint Working Group of the Permanent Council and CEPCIDI on the Draft Social Charter of the Americas, with reference to the Working Group’s last informal meeting, which commenced consideration of Chapter V of the operative section.
Accordingly, and specifically with respect to the preliminary comments made on Article 4, this Permanent Mission is hereby forwarding for the Working Group’s consideration a proposed text, which reflects the interest in providing, in the context of the Social Charter, a holistic perspective on the pillar of development within the ambit of the OAS.  The proposed text reads as follows:
“Implementation of the Social Charter of the Americas and its Plan of Action will be based on the principles and essential purposes of the OAS Charter, recognizing the social, political, and economic diversity among our countries.  The OAS General Assembly shall have responsibility for monitoring, following up on, and evaluating programs and activities geared towards its effective implementation.
“The OAS, through the Inter-American Council for Integral Development, and using existing tools and mechanisms for dialogue and cooperation, will support the member states’ efforts to effectively implement and widely promote the purposes and principles of the Social Charter of the Americas and its Plan of Action.”
The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States requests that the proposal under reference be distributed to the delegations in due course, and avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development, renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington D.C., May 26, 2010
To the

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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